FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Dallas, Texas – August 2013
September Is Craniofacial Acceptance Month

“beyond the face is a heart”

The vision of Children’s Craniofacial Association is very simple: CCA envisions a world where all people are accepted for who they are, not how they look.  Working through its network of families and volunteers each September, CCA takes this message to the larger community as part of National Craniofacial Acceptance Month.  The theme of this year’s campaign is “Beyond the Face is a Heart.”

Each year approximately 100,000 children are born in the United States with some form of facial difference.  In many cases, reconstructive surgeons can correct these problems early—often while the children are still infants.  In other cases, however, reconstruction is not so easy or even possible.  Children’s Craniofacial Association (CCA) is the premier organization that supports these children and their families.

Being accepted by others is a natural human desire, but it’s not often easy for those with facial differences, particularly at school, on the playground and in social settings.  Programs helping children—and adults—to look beyond differences and search for similarities will take place across the country during September.

To learn more about CCA and its programs, please visit www.ccakids.org.

To learn more about Craniofacial Acceptance Month in our community, please contact Annie Reeves at areeves@ccakids.com, 214-570-9099 in the Dallas area or toll-free at 800-535-3643.

